
- This is a graphic mark and should only be used as an art element 
that complements the University of Maine official logos. In an email 
signature, this graphic would be used beside or below University of 
Maine wording (see following example). 

For all questions regarding the R1 graphic mark, please email 
Jenna Davenport, jenna.davenport@maine.edu

The R1 graphic mark:

How to use the mark:

Zoom background 
example:

Email signature 
example:

Powerpoint example:

Employee name
Title
University of Maine


